
Have your say

EWEN PARK  
IMPROVEMENT PLAN
We’re planning an exciting future for Ewen Park, Hurlstone Park. 

We’ve prepared the draft Ewen Park Improvement Plan,  
which proposes a number of upgrades including  
improved gathering, play, passive and active spaces  
and the replacement of the Lang Road bridge.

We want to work closely with our community, to hear how  
you use Ewen Park now and what you think of the draft plan.



You can have your say and provide feedback on the draft Ewen Park 
Improvement Plan by:

•	 Lodging a submission at cb.city/haveyoursay; and

•	 Visiting one of our community pop-up stalls on;
	 -	 Wednesday 5 December, 4-7pm, at Ewen Park (near the playground);
	 -	� Saturday 8 December, 9-11.30am, at Hurlstone Memorial Reserve,  

Crinan Street; and 
	 -	 Saturday 8 December, 1-4pm, at Ewen Park (near Lang Road bridge). 

For more information, visit cb.city/haveyoursay or contact Council’s 
Community Liaison Officer on 9707 9602.  

This exhibition period closes on Thursday 31 January 2019.


